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From: Priester, Nicole

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 9:45 AM

To: Smith, Austin; Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Governor Haley

Attachments: Barefoot-Governor Haley Mtg 20150106.pdf

FYI. See attached letter from John Barefoot regarding the State Engineer’s office. I have cancelled his meeting in January. 

 

Nicole  

 

From: John Barefoot [mailto:John.Barefoot@meadhunt.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 2:13 PM 
To: Priester, Nicole 
Subject: RE: Governor Haley 

 

Nicole, 

 

Please free up the time Governor Haley had made to meet with me and share the attached letter instead.  Some 

decisions that were made in the State Engineer’s office subsequent to our setting the meeting make the meeting 

unnecessary. 

 

Wish the Governor and family Happy Holidays for me. 

 

John 

 

 

John Barefoot, PE | Vice President, Principal 
Mead & Hunt, Inc. | M & H Architecture, Inc. | 9100 Arboretum Pkwy, Suite 350 | Richmond, Virginia 23236 
Direct: 804-823-6470 | Mobile: 804-229-1531  

john.barefoot@meadhunt.com | www.meadhunt.com | LinkedIn/JohnBarefoot 

 

From: Priester, Nicole [mailto:NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 4:10 PM 

To: John Barefoot 

Subject: RE: Governor Haley 

 

I am glad that date and time works. I look forward to you getting me more information.  

 

Our Deputy Chief of Staff, Austin Smith, will be in the meeting. I have the meeting scheduled for about 20 minutes on 

that date.  

 

Let me know if you need anything else from me. 

 

Nicole 

 

From: John Barefoot [mailto:John.Barefoot@meadhunt.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 4:05 PM 
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To: Priester, Nicole 
Subject: Re: Governor Haley 

 

Nicole, 

THANK YOU!  That time works. I'll get you more information on what we would like to discuss and who will attend with 

me. A couple of questions: 

1. How much time can the Governor afford us? 

2. Who did you say would be a the meeting from SBCB? 

 

Thanks again and Happy Holidays, 

John  

 

John Barefoot, PE  

Vice President 

Mead & Hunt, Inc. 

9100 Arboretum Pkwy 

Suite 350 

Richmond, VA 23236 

 

 

Sent from my mobile phone. 

 

 

On Dec 16, 2014, at 3:14 PM, "Priester, Nicole" <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

John, 

  

Thanks for taking my call earlier. Are you available to meet with Governor Haley on Tuesday, January 6, 

2015 at 10:30 AM in the Governor’s Office? 

  

Nicole Priester 

Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

(803) 734-5151 

NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov  
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